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THE PRESIDENTS MESSAGE
It is a pleasure to be able to contribute a small

space toward the inauguration of the new W.G.C.S.A news
letter. The presidents message hopefully will be able to
keep you informp.d on news from this office that will be
of. interest to all.

The success of this news letter will require support
of all members. The more information we get from you the
easier the news letter will roll on. We have a fine ex-
perienced editor in Mr. Dan Quast, who is willing to take
charge and keep the best news letter in the Mid-West on
the move.

The news-letter in return will benefit each and ~
one of us. The more information we have, the better the
communications will be. Communication has got to be a
key word to success. We will try to improve on this thru
this news letter. riopefully it will have a positive bear-
ing on the association and all it!s members.

The W.G.C.S.A. Executive Board had a meeting in Mad-
ison. Wise. on Dec. 17. There were many items discussed.
We are going to try and cut down on the elaborate lunch~
pons put out at the meetings before playing golf. It was


